We are upgrading our telephone system.
On Wednesday 14th December we are expecting a 1-3 hour period of downtime from 10am with no telephone access to the practice.

If you need seen urgently please visit the practice Reception and we will be happy to arrange an appointment for you.

We thank you for your patience during these works and hope to avoid any future disruption.
The Practice Manager
